
 

 
 
 
 
1 December 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians/Carers 
 
 
Additional Program for Students in Classrooms 
 
Next week, commencing 5th December 2022, Family Planning Tasmania will be delivering 
education around sexuality, consent and respectful relationships to Young People in their 
classes. 
 
The teaching is linked to the Australian Curriculum and will be delivered by 2 external 
educators.  You can find more information if you go to their website https://fpt.org.au/ .   
 
Parents are welcomed to attend an information session on Monday morning from 9:00am 

to 9:50am 
 
If you do not wish for your young person to be involved, please let classroom staff know. 
 
If there are any questions in relation to this, please contact the office on 0427 249 286 or 
email St.Francis.FLC@ereafsn.edu.au . 

 
Regards, 
 

 

Nick McGann 
Acting Principal 
 
 
 


